
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Valued Partner, 
 
 

Thank you for your support in continuing to place your business risks with Chubb. 
 

We wish to advise that, where your insureds’ business was written under the Chubb 
Business Pack – Steadfast Client Trading Platform Product Disclosure Statement 
(PDS) and Policy Wording via the Steadfast Client Trading Platform in the policy 
period immediately preceding (the Preceding Policy) the current period and that 
business is now written under the Chubb Business Pack Insurance – Product 
Disclosure Statement (PDS) and Policy Wording or the Chubb Business Pack 
Insurance – PSC Insurance Policy Wording, the insured may elect to have its claim 
assessed under the terms of the Preceding Policy for the 12 month period beginning 1 
June 2023 and ending 31 May 2024. 

 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your local Chubb 
Relationship Manager or the Business Pack Underwriting Team on 
business.pack@chubb.com. 

 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

Michael Hooton 

Head of Small Commercial and Middle Market Division, A&NZ 
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Re: Chubb Business Pack – Difference In Conditions (DIC) 

CONFIDENTIAL: this document is not for distribution and should not be duplicated 

without the prior written consent of Chubb Insurance Australia Limited. 
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